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  The Book of the Sword Richard Francis Burton,2014-01-07 “The history of the
sword,” the author writes in his introduction, “is the history of humanity.”
For centuries, the sword has been a symbol of power, strength, liberty, and
courage. In the Middle Ages, the image of a sword was used to signify the
word of God. Nearly every culture in history has forged blades from stone or
steel to fight in times of battle and protect in times of peace. In this
groundbreaking work, Richard Francis Burton, explorer, translator, scholar,
and swordsman, draws on a wealth of linguistic, archaeological, and literary
sources to trace the millennia-old history of the sword. From its earliest
days as a charred, sharpened stick to the height of craftsmanship in the
modern era, the sword has been the weapon of choice for warriors of all
stripes. In eloquent, captivating prose, Burton describes: • Dirks • Daggers
• Knives • Sabers • Cutlasses • The origin of the weapon • The weapons of the
age of wood • The Copper Age of weapons • The Iron Age of weapons • The sword
in ancient Egypt • The sword in ancient Greece • And more Nearly three
hundred line drawings enhance Burton’s richly detailed text. Any reader of
history or student of weaponry will find this book a fascinating, highly
enjoyable read.
  The Bronze Dagger Marie Sontag,2014-03-30 Samsaluna, a physically
handicapped boy on the verge of adolescence, leaves his broken and abusive
home in the foothills of the Zagros Mountains in an attempt to find his uncle



3

in the city of Susa, near ancient Babylon. Befriending a young baker's son
and an asu's daughter, Sam soon finds himself on a journey to the lively city
of Babylon. By becoming a healer's apprentice, Sam not only learns a valued
and respected skill-increasing his prospects and status-but also endears
himself to the great asu, earning himself a second chance at being part of a
family. But when Sam's past won't stay behind him and his well-intentioned
lies come to light, he risks losing it all. Brokenhearted that he has brought
about his own downfall and has been abandoned by his new friends, Sam is
forced to come to terms with his deceptions. His newfound understanding of
justice, according to the code set forth by the great ruler Hammurabi, and
the unyielding compassion shown to him by the asu must come into play before
Sam can defeat the demons of his past, right his wrongs, and establish
himself as the worthy apprentice and son he always hoped to be. Surrounded by
the changing times in ancient Mesopotamia, Sam learns to cope with the past
and thrive in the present in this coming-of-age middle grade story. What
Others Are Saying: Dr. Sontag captures the Ancient Mesopotamia culture in a
captivating tale of a young boy's survival. Armed with his lucky dagger, Sam
sets out on an adventure where he encounters numerous challenges and foibles
leading him to a lesson in forgiveness. A great read! -- Dr. Donna Lewis,
Educator: Assistant Superintendent A terrific book for kids who like
adventure, and for parents who'd love their kids to learn a bit about
history. Well-written, a lively main character who struggles with his
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failures and searches for hope.Here is a hero who is flawed but resourceful,
and who can lead readers on an adventure involving bad guys, jewels, new
friends, and making choices. A real winner! -- Karen Llewellyn., home-
schooling mom The book pulls you into history through well-written narrative.
By the end of the tale you come away with not only an interest in the
characters and storyline, but more knowledge about the time of the
Babylonians. -- Rick Crawford, former principal and author of Stink Bomb, and
Ricky Robinson Braveheart More information and teacher resources available at
www.thebronzedagger.com
  Dagger and Vow Jerry Autieri,2020-10-16 Marcus Varro is content to work on
his father's farm, selling barley in the markets of Rome. He has vowed to
uphold a simple life of peace. Then the Roman Legions find him. A war that
should not be sweeps Varro from his idyllic farm and carries him across the
Aegean Sea to a land under siege. His vow of peace is stretched to its limits
as he is plunged into blood and battle. The ceaseless march of the Republican
Roman Army spares none.Yet a greater threat stalks Varro, more dangerous and
more personal than any enemy soldier. Can he survive in an army where he
faces swords to his front and daggers at his back?
  Hammurabi's Dagger Jay P. Cooper,2012-12-28 One Saturday afternoon in
September 1955 a young Italian attorney, Sal Dematteo, while visiting the
Carnegie Museum in Pittsburgh, views an elaborate dagger and begins having
visions of ancient Rome and Judea. As these episodes increase, interrupting
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his life, he consults his Jewish law partner, David Gold, and the two embark
on a journey to find the meaning of Sal's episodes and make them stop. It
appears the visions have a relationship to history and are connected to
Flavius Josephus, an historian and descendent of an old Jewish family.
Josephus was a top military commander in the Jewish Army in the Galilee and
allegedly defected to the Romans after the siege of the fortress city of
Jotapata. As the quest evolves, others become deeply involved, including a
psychiatrist, his nurse, a priest and a rabbi. An archaeologist, who calls
himself a time detective, is also called in to help them in their search.
They learn the dagger, which belonged to the ancient lawgiver, Hammurabi, was
passed down through generations of Babylonian emperors, and is now being
sought by the Sicarians, a secret band of assassins who threaten the lives of
those involved.--P. [4] of cover.
  The Spartan Dagger Nicholas Guild,2016-12-27 Ancient Sparta comes to life
in The Spartan Dagger, Nicholas Guild's vivid tale of murder and vengeance.
On a cold night, at the outskirts of a peasant village, two Spartan youths
wait to perform an ancient rite of passage. A family--father, mother, and
their son--approaches, unarmed and defenseless. The young men step into the
moonlight and claim their manhood by killing the adults. The boy escapes. The
Spartans have no idea how terrible an enemy they have called forth. Nothing
could have prepared them for the boy, Protos, whose name means “destined,”
whose cunning and inborn skill with weapons renders his enemies almost
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defenseless, and whose heart knows no pity. The Spartans have oppressed his
people for centuries, and to break their power is to free all those they hold
in subjection. As Protos grows to manhood, he begins to understand that his
private war against his parents’ murderers is also a struggle for liberation.
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Hide a Dagger Behind a Smile Kaihan Krippendorf,2008-02-01 Rediscovered in
the early 1940s, The 36 Strategies have gained increasing popularity in
modern China * For any reader of Sun Tzu * The author has used the tactics of
The 36 Strategies in his consultancy to help clients such as Microsoft,
Ryder, Pfizer, and DHL outthink their competition. In today's global
marketplace there isn't fairness--there are winners and losers. Today's
competitive terrain calls for new tactics as well as an understanding of how
one's opponents approach business. Using ancient Eastern philosophy and
military tactics from The 36 Strategies, Hide a Dagger Behind a Smile reveals
the strategies that will keep competitors guessing--and the profits soaring.
Weaving the story of each strategy with contemporary case studies from top
business and strategic management schools, each chapter analyzes a company's
situation, options, decisions, and results and shows how businesses can
incorporate those tactics into their strategies. Hide a Dagger Behind a
Smile--by Kaihan Krippendorff, President of the Strategy Learning Center--is
a timely and timeless resource for executives and corporate strategists
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looking to win their most contentious battles. AUTHOR: Kaihan Krippendorff
(Miami, FL) is a former consultant with McKinsey & Company and the President
of The Strategy Learning Center, a business education firm that helps large
companies worldwide including Microsoft, Ryder, Pfizer, and DHL outthink
their competition. He holds a B.S. from the Wharton School of Business, a
B.S. in Engineering from The University of Pennsylvania, and an M.B.A. from
Columbia Business School. He also studied at the London Business School. He
has been mentioned in or written for publications such as Inc. Magazine,
Harvard Business Review, Harvard Management Update, and appeared on radio
programs such as NPR's Marketplace.
  Flint Daggers in Prehistoric Europe Catherine Frieman,Berit Valentin
Eriksen,2015-12-31 For more than a century flint daggers have been among the
most closely studied and most heavily published later prehistoric lithic
tools. It is well established that they are found across Europe and beyond,
and that many were widely circulated over many generations. Yet, few
researchers have attempted to discuss the entirety of the flint dagger
phenomenon. The present volume brings together papers that address questions
of the regional variability and socio-technical complexity of flint daggers
and their production. It focuses on the typology, chronology, technology,
functionality and meaning of flint and other lithic daggers produced
primarily in Europe, but also in the Eastern Mediterranean and East Asia, in
prehistory. The 14 papers by leading researchers provide a comprehensive
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overview of the state of knowledge concerning various flint dagger corpora as
well as potential avenues for the development of a research agenda across
national, regional and disciplinary boundaries. The volume originates from a
session held at the 2011 meeting of the European Association of Archaeology
but includes additional commissioned contributions.
  The Mace, the Axe, and the Dagger in Ancient Mesopotamia McGuire
Gibson,1964
  The Dagger of Isis Lester Picker,2012-09-27 Dangers lurk for the first
woman Pharaoh. The Dagger of Isis traces the life of Meryt-Neith, the first
female ruler of a united Egypt. From her marriage to King Wadjet to her
eventual coronation after his death, this tale of intrigue and betrayal
follows her ascension, the wars she fought and the loves that gave meaning to
her life. This saga takes us on a journey throughout ancient Egypt and into
nearby lands, as Meryt-Neith struggles to bring honor to her family's
dynasty.
  Jambiya, Daggers from the Ancient Souqs of Yemen Stephen Gracie,2010
  Cathexis: Necromancer's Dagger Philip Blood,2011-02-03 Cathexis is a four
book epic fantasy series. It is high fantasy, based on true good and evil. In
the first book, Necromancer's Dagger, the epic saga of the Ardellen family
begins. It starts them on a journey that will embroil much of the world
before the epic conclusion in the fourth and final novel of the Cathexis
Series. The story starts out fairly simply as you follow a dark plot by a
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necromancer, a noble and a mercenary who are bent on the destruction of the
ruling family of Lindankar. But as the story continues through the series
more and more is revealed until everything is wrapped up into a Gordian knot
that will all be resolved in the grand climax. Join the Ardellen family on
this exciting action packed adventure. Wars, magic battles, ancient evil,
alternate planes of existence, horrid creatures and dark plots all tangled in
a battle for control of the world. This is high fantasy with the darkest of
evil against the purest of good. Love, sacrifice, friendship, revenge,
betrayal, and triumph all wrapped up in one massive tale. Come join the
Ardellens and experience the world of Cathexis as the story begins to unfold
in book one, Necromancer's Dagger.
  Ancient Mineralogy, Or, An Inquiry Respecting Mineral Substances Mentioned
by the Ancients Nathaniel Fish Moore,1859
  Observations on some ancient Metallic Arms and Utensils, with experiments
to determine their composition ... From the Philosophical Transactions. [With
plates.] George PEARSON (M.D., F.R.S.),1796
  The Book of the Sword Sir Richard Francis Burton,1884
  Illustrations of Shakespeare and of Ancient Manners Francis Douce,1839
  The Dagger of Apollonia Oren Hefetz,2019-12-15 A single dagger has the
power to change the course of history Georgios, a young Roman man, receives
an unexpected gift from his father, a mysterious dagger acquired during his
travels to faraway lands. The weapon sparks his untamable curiosity and sets
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him off on an extraordinary journey, full of surprising revelations. Georgios
accidentally finds himself amid political intrigues, messianic machinations,
and supernatural powers, which threaten to disrupt the existing order of
life. 1800 years later, Tal, a young university student, during a walk along
the Israeli coast, discovers a mysterious new reality. Soon, he becomes the
leader of an ancient order, responsible for preserving the delicate balance
of powers in the Middle East. Would Georgios and Tal accomplish the mission
of a lifetime and defend everything they discovered, or is the entire region
on the brink of entering a new, dangerous reality?
  Pugio-gladius Brevis Est Marco Saliola,Fabrizio Casprini,2012 This study
examines in depth the pugio (pl. pugiones), a short dagger-sword and one of
the weapons of choice of the Roman army - it was the weapon that killed
Julius Caesar. Its rich decoration and the use of precious metals have given
it legendary status, which has been enhanced by a scarcity of literary
sources and the lack of a clear explanation of its function or the specific
use soldiers made of it. This work tries to fill this gap, basing its finds
exclusively on undisputed data and sources. This study of the pugio takes us
through the history and evolution of the Roman army itself.
  The History of The Ancient Parish of Sandbach J. P. Earwaker,2018-02-09 A
hardbacked facsimile copy of The History of the Ancient Parish of Sandbach
Co. Chester Including the Two Chapelries of Holmes Chapel and Goostrey: from
Original Records. First published by J. P. Earwaker for private circulation
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in 1890 and restricted to 150 copies of which 100 were for presentation.
Contains the heraldry and pedigrees of the landowning families of the area.
  Royal Winchester ... the Ancient Capital of England Alfred Guy Kingan
L'Estrange,1889
  Dagger's Destiny Linnea Tanner,2018-09 A Celtic warrior princess accused of
treason for aiding her enemy lover must win back her father's love and trust.
In the rich and vibrant tale, Author Linnea Tanner continues the story of
Catrin and Marcellus that began with the awarding-winning novel APOLLO'S
RAVEN in the Curse of Clansmen and Kings Series. Book 2: DAGGER'S DESTINY
sweeps you into an epic tale of forbidden love, mythological adventure, and
political intrigue in Ancient Rome and Britannia. War looms over 24 AD
Britannia where rival tribal rulers fight each other for power and the Romans
threaten to invade to settle their political differences. King Amren accuses
his daughter, Catrin, of treason for aiding the Roman enemy and her lover,
Marcellus. The ultimate punishment is death unless she can redeem herself.
She must prove loyalty to her father by forsaking Marcellus and defending
their kingdom--even to the death. Forged into a warrior, she must overcome
tribulations and make the right decisions on her quest to break the curse
that foretells her banished half-brother and the Roman Empire will destroy
their kingdom. Yet, when Catrin again reunites with Marcellus, she is torn
between her love for him and duty to King Amren. She must ultimately face her
greatest challenger who could destroy her life, freedom, and humanity. Will
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Catrin finally break the ancient prophecy that looms over her kingdom? Will
she abandon her forbidden love for Marcellus to win back her father's trust
and love? Can King Amren balance his brutality to maintain power with the
love he feels for Catrin?
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Control of the Customer
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... Nov 10, 2011 — “This
is a must-read book for
every sales
professional. The
authors' groundbreaking
research explains how
the rules for selling
have changed—and ...
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